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President’s Message 
Did you respond to the NAR Call for Action? Voting is tomorrow,     
Tuesday, November 7th. It is critical that you step up and vote for 
what is important to YOUR business, YOUR clients and OUR industry!  
 

November is the month that we celebrate Thanksgiving and reflect on 
what we have to be thankful for. Most of us are thankful for friends, 
family, the homes we live in, etc.   Any number of us every year are 
responsible for selling homes that families will celebrate the      
Thanksgiving holiday in with their loved ones.  What a great feeling! I 
am thankful too. Your participation in our Charity Auction is so         
appreciated not only by myself but the charities we serve. Vic Smith 
and his committee pull out all the stops every year to make it happen 
for these very deserving charities in our community.   Whether you 
donated an auction item, sent money to fund the event or showed up 
and had fun trying to win an item it all adds up to helping others.   
Didn’t make the Charity Auction? Show your   support by ringing the 
bell on REALTOR Ring Day on December 1st (details, page 4).   
 

Holiday Beginnings is right around the corner as well.  This is   another 
free event for members and affiliates. Please come out and enjoy the 
evening that the affiliates have planned for our group (details page 5). 
 

Time to cue the drum roll. A huge congratulation to the incoming 
BCAR Board. This was certainly the most contested race we have had 
in BCAR history.  It is my sincere hope that we will continue to have 
this level of participation not only in our elections but also on our 
committees, participation with NAR and PAR Calls for Action and Gen-
eral Membership Meetings. Involvement is everything. This is your 
business and you have a say! The 2018 BCAR Board will include      
Lorraine Ross-President; Bev Pietrandrea-President Elect;              
Sherman Hostetter-Treasurer; Denise Molchen-Donnelly-Secretary;            
Jeff Ammerman, Ruthanne Belus, Pamela Miller and Silvia Kazas- 
BCAR Directors. Good luck to everyone. My wish is that you will find 
the opportunity to serve as great an honor as I have.  
 

   I AM THE VOICE OF REAL ESTATE.  
I WILL MAKE IT HAPPEN OR WONDER WHAT HAPPENED and  

IF IT’S MEANT TO BE, IT’S UP TO ME. 
Bob Williams 
2017 President 

NOVEMBER 2017 
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SOUTHWEST FIELD REPORT 

The Field Report is published by the PAR Field Program which 
provides 28 local associations across the state with              
government affairs representation. 

Veronica Cardello—vcardello@parealtor.org 

Meeting with Rep. Christiana - State 

Rep. Jim Christiana met with the      

Beaver County Association to discuss 

concerns of private property rights, the 

local communities and the state budget. 

The severance tax was also a topic of 

discussion, due to ethane and methane 

production in Beaver County.         

Christiana is supportive of our issues, 

and agrees we need a resolution to the 

state budget very soon. More meetings 

will be conducted throughout the fall. If 

you are interested in attending a meeting with your area legislator, please contact 

me. 
 

Smart Growth for the 21st Century - In an effort to advocate on behalf of smart 

growth principles, the Lawrence County Board and Washington-Greene            

Association hosted NAR’s Smar t Growth for  the 21st Century course. The 

course focused on existing assets of the community, the long-term implications of 

various development patterns and their fiscal impacts. Attendees included      

Realtors®, municipal officials, county officials, revitalization groups and state 

legislators. Each were taught strategies to introduce smart growth principles into 

their communities and county/municipal comprehensive plans. To learn more, 

email me. 
 

Blight Task Force - Over the past few months, the Lawrence County Board and 

the Greater-Allegheny Kiski Area Board have had the pleasure to be involved 

in revitalization efforts in their counties. Both task forces have made                 

recommendations to the municipalities and counties that were involved. Some of 

these recommendations include establishing landbanks, enforcing property 

maintenance codes, and denial of permits code to violators. If you would like a 

full copy of the recommendations, please contact me.  
 

Nov. 7—Pennsylvania General Election Day 

Dec. 4-7—Realtors® Triple Play Convention & Expo in Atlantic City, NJ 
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CONNECT WITH 

BCAR 
 

  LINKEDIN 

Congratulations to 2018  
Officers &  Directors 

     President  Elect            Treasurer               Secretary 
 

 

 

 
            

     

         Bev Pietrandrea        Sherm Hostetter    Denise Molchen-Donnelly 

 

DIRECTORS: 

Jeff Ammerman Ruthanne Belus      Pamela Miller        Silvia Kazas 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 1— REALTOR Ring Day 

December 7—Holiday Beginnings 

    Highland Vets Club, Park Rd, Chippewa 

December 13—9:00am BOD Reorganization Luncheon 

  The Club at Shadow Lakes 

December 15-9:30am Affiliate Meeting 

December 31— Deadline for 2018 REALTOR Dues $50 

late fee assessed through February 28, 2018; 

$100 late fee assessed after March 1, 2018) 
 

WELCOME NEW BCAR MEMBERS  
Primary Members  

Shirley McLaughlin-Berkshire Hathaway, Moon Twp. 
Angela Short, Jessica Simpson & Jeff Hall-  

Berkshire Hathaway, Beaver 
Abby Karns, Lindsay Santos-Northwood, Airport 

Clayton Thaman-Northwood, Wexford 
Jeremy Taggart-Deacon, Hoover Real Estate Advisors 

Erik Gagrich-SWC Realty 
Andrea Charles-Howard Hanna, Beaver 

Affiliates 
Farmers National Bank of Emlenton 

Finance of America Mortgage, McMurray 
Finance of America Mortgage, Wexford 
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TWITTER 
 

 

BCAR@ 
BeaverRealtor 

 
FACEBOOK 

 

Beaver County         
Association of    

REALTORS 
 
 

 

 

NEW EMAIL: 

bcar3@mybcar.net 
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2017 BCAR 

CHARITY AUCTION 
YOU made it possible 

to donate over $9,000 

to local charities.  

Thank you for the  

tremendous effort! 
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For more  

information call: 

Dave Belanger 
724-407-4036 
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CALL FOR ACTION! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Tell Members of Congress you oppose any tax reform plan that would     
weaken the tax incentives for owning a home, such as the Mortgage Interest   
Deduction, and not to let a tax reform plan increase taxes on homeowners by 
eliminating the state and local tax  deduction. 
     The recently released tax reform framework promises to lower taxes for the 
middle class and create economic growth. However restricting the Mortgage   
Interest Deduction to just the top 5 percent and repealing the deduction for state 
and local taxes would eliminate the time honored tax incentives of owning a 
home for current and prospective homeowners. It could also lower the value of 
all homes by more than 10% and inhibit growth. 
 

 
 
 

NOVEMBER 2017 CONTINUING EDUCATION UPDATE 
 

 

The CE Shop is the leader in online real  estate education 

which is why we've partnered with them to help you 

meet your Continuing Education requirements. To fit   

your required professional development  into your busy 

schedule, go to our customized website:  
 

  www.mybcar.theceshop.com  
 

Don’t have a minute to get your continuing education in 

this month? The CEShop runs monthly specials to get your 

CE in anytime you have a break. Please visit the site to  

discover the incredible prices and convenience of on-line 

continuing education classes.  
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14 hours of CE including your mandatory topic… 
Rules and Regulations!  

CALL 412-561-2682 to register 
Breakfast and Lunch provided by  

Platinum Sponsor: Huntington National Bank-Bill Stouffer 
Gold Sponsor: Mars Bank-Shelley Hysong and 

Silver Sponsor: Rite Rug Flooring-Dave Belanger 
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November 
10 

9am-
12:30pm 

Real Estate Ethics 
(3.5 hours)  

Mary Lynne Deets, M.Ed GREEN, GRI, SRES will teach 
Real  Estate Ethics, an approved 3.5 hour  continuing 
education course. All REALTORS® are  required by the 
National Association of REALTORS® to complete Ethics 
training every two years. The current biennial cycle 
will end Dec. 31, 2018. Our course meets this           
requirement and provides you with 3.5 hours of    
continuing education at the same time! 

November 
10 

1-4:30 pm 

*Required Rules & 
Regulations*    
(3.5 hours) 

Mary Lynne, M.Ed, GREEN, SRES will teach the      
Commission mandated CE course "Required Rules and 
Regulations”. The Commission implemented new    
policy requiring that all licensees take at least three 
hours of continuing education during the 2016-2018 
renewal in topics related to commission rules and  
regulations. 

November 
15 

9am- 
12:30 pm 

Deeds: The Devil is 
in the Details  

Ginny Frank, ABR, GRI will teach all about deeds and 
you can be sure that the devil is in the details on this 
one! Fast paced and informative course, don't miss 
out! 

November 
15 

 1-4:30pm 

Risk Reduction 
(3.5 hours) 

Taught by Ginny Frank, ABR, GRI, Agents will review 
section 604 of Act 15 (The Prohibitive Acts) so that 
they will have a better understanding of the laws that 
will keep both themselves and their clients out of 
trouble. Agents will become aware of the most     
common mistakes that agents make and how to avoid 
them. 

http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/283
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/283
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/284
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/284
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/284
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/273
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/273
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/285
http://www.realtorspgh.com/Education/Online-Store/CategoryID/3/ProductID/285
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2018 REALTOR DUES 
 

THANK YOU to all the fabulous members that have already paid your 2018 

dues. Please note that this year you will be required to pay your dues on 

line if you are using a credit card. The instructions to pay online are below: 

 

1. Go to www.realtor.org  
2. Click on PAY DUES 
3. Sign in using your username and password, if you do not have a 

username and password w/NAR then be prepared with  your             
NRDS number* to do so. 

4. Click on MY INVOICE 
5. You will see “Member Invoicing and Billing Year 2018” Click on    
       “PAY MY 2018 INVOICE” 
 
PAR will be processing RPAC contributions when you pay your 2018 dues. 
They have set the level of donation at $25.00 which is what most associa-
tions collect, HOWEVER you are able to adjust that amount to $15.00 
which is the investment level that BCAR has suggested in the past.  
 
If you are a secondary member paying with a credit card, please call the    
association office or return your invoice with credit card information. 
 
*NRDS number can be found at www.mybcar.com. Sign in using your Real 
Estate License number as your Username AND Password (Please use all 
caps for letters).  
 
If you are paying with a check, no changes to the former process have been 
made. Please print out the invoice on the next page if you have lost or did 
not receive one from your broker. 
 

THANK YOU! 
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Products for        

purchase from  

Bactronix™ 

* 
BactroKill™ 

3 oz. P₃ $11.95 / bottle 

3 oz. P₃ $143.40/case of 

12 

 

32 oz. Quart $25.95/

bottle 

32 oz. Quart $259.59/     

case of 12 

 

* 
Glass and    

Window   

Cleaner 304 
32 oz. Quart $4.90 / 

bottle 

32 oz. Quart $52.80/      

case of 12 

* 

Carpet Cleaner 
$ 4.75 per Quart  
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BEAVER COUNTY 

ASSOCIATION of 

REALTORS 

* 
650 Corporation St. 

Suite 401 

Beaver PA 15009 

Phone:                     

724-774-4126 

Fax:  

724-774-1984 

E-mail: 

bcar3@bcar.net 

 

Association Exec 

Rose DeWeese 

* 

 THE REALTOR 

REPORT  

DEADLINE 

   Please remit all 

submissions for 

The Report by 

the last           

business day of 

the month.        

Thank you. 

* 

Place an ad in our 

monthly  

publication. 

Full Page-$100 

Half Page-$50 
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